
MANAGER’S DESK FOR WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 9, 2019 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 LAST WEEK WE ANNOUNCED THAT WXVM 104.1 MERRILL/WAUSAU MOVE TO MOSINEE 

HILL WAS FINISHED AND ON THE AIR. JOINING ME TODAY IS OUR CHIEF ENGINEER, AND 

THE PERSON IN CHARGE OF THIS MOVE, ALAN KILGORE. 

ALAN, IT TOOK A LOT TO TIME AND WORK TO ACCOMPLISH MOVING OUR BROADCAST 

LOCATION FROM WHERE IT WAS LOCATED JUST SOUTH OF MERRILL TO THE TOP OF 

MOSINEE HILL.  

 WHY THE CHANGE? HOW WILL IT BENEFIT US OR OUR LISTENERS? 

 SO, A DOUBLE BENEFIT REALLY. IT BENEFITS THOSE LISTENING DIRECTLY TO 

104.1 AND IT BENEFITS THOSE LISTENING TO OUR TRANSLATORS LOCATED SOUTH 

OF WAUSAU, PROVIDING THEM WITH A MUCH BETTER SIGNAL TO LISTEN TO. 

IF YOU LIVE IN THOSE AREAS YOU CAN HELP US GET THE WORD OUT TO OTHERS.  

ALAN, WE APPRECIATE THE LONG HOURS YOU AND OTHERS PUT IN TO SEE THIS MOVE 

FINISHED. 

TICKETS FOR THE LEGACY FIVE CONCERT MARCH 1 ARE NOW AVAILABLE ONLINE. AND 

WE ARE NOW TAKING RESERVATIONS FOR THIS YEAR’S BUS TRIP TO BRANSON 

PRAISEFEST, ALSO IN MARCH. 

THANKS FOR KEEPING WRVM IN YOUR PRAYERS. CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR MORE 

LISTENERS TO HELP SUPPORT US ON A MONTHLY BASIS. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


